
 
 

Box Top Challenge 

2018-2019 

Dear Parents and Students, 

The PATT Group is excited to bring back the Box Top Challenge!  This 

continues to be a way for our school to earn lots of easy money.  Last 

year we raised over $1,400 from Box Tops and Kwik Trip combined!  

Our goal is to double that this year! 

Please send Box Tops and qualifying Kwik Trip items to school with your 

child in multiples of 10 with a note of the amount or write it on the bag.  

For each group of 10, your child will be entered into both monthly and 

end-of-the-year drawings for chances to win prizes. 

Details and Rules 

 Items can be mixed and matched (i.e. 6-box tops and 4-milk caps) 

 Cut out and trim all items (make sure they are not expired) 

 Note the amount of items in the bag 

 Encourage neighbors, grandparents, aunts and uncles, parent’s 

place of work to help! 

Good Luck and Thanks for Your Participation! 

Necedah PATT Team 

 

 

We are challenging every student to collect the following items:   

 Kwik Trip Items: 

Nature’s Touch® Milk, Orange Juice and Water  

Kwik Quencher® Iced Tea and Lemonade  

(Look for the Milk Moola Logo on the cap and bag tops) 

 Box Tops for Education (General Mills) 
 


